
  Immaculate Conception School March 18, 2014 

 

726 South Shamrock Ave 

Monrovia, CA 91016 

(626) 358-5129 Tel.  (626) 358-3933 Fax 

Volume 1, Issue 12 

Important Dates: 
 

March 

23 First Communion Retreat 9 AM 

26 International Day 

28 Report Cards Sent Home 

31  Cesar Chavez Day—No School, Staff Retreat 

Principal: Mr. Jim McMains 

Email: principal@icschoolmonrovia.org 

The IC Connection 

ENROLLMENT GOAL: 180 STUDENTS 

CEF Applications 

CEF Applications for tuition assistance are 
due in just under one week. We must have 
the forms into the office by 3:00 pm on 
Friday March 28th. If your application is not in 
we can not help with any assistance. These 
forms can be for returning students, new 
students, or transitional kindergarten 
children. We want all families that have any 
financial problems to fill out the form and see 
if they qualify. Students that qualify will 
receive $1000 any others will be determined 
by Immaculate Conception. 

Enrollment and Registration 

Enrollment for next year is our main concern as we intend to reach our 
goal of 180 students. This number is what we are basing our budget on 
for next year. Therefore, we ask each family to recruit as many new 
students as possible by letting them know all the good experiences your 
family has encountered by being here.  In the past, we have had some 
families leave because of stability of administration, but we believe there 
is a future of stable administration not only at school, but also in the 
parish. Let’s get our parish families back in our school and help the 
entire parish to grow. 

We were searching for a way to streamline our enrollment and 
registration so parents can go online and complete these forms. We 
have found that our GradeLink site for your student’s grades also has a 
component to facilitate this process. We will be using only the 
enrollment, as Mr. McMains would like to meet and talk with every family 
to discuss fees, tuition, and payment options. Enrollment will begin as 
soon as we contact GradeLink and have them customize our enrollment 
form, which is just an informational form with a variety of important 
details of your child. The advantage to using this GradeLink site is that 
most of the information we have on your student is already in this 
enrollment package and will be used for sequential years. This process 
will be completed through your student’s GradeLink account so we will 
be resending usernames and passwords out by next week. 

Registration, tuition, and payment options will begin after Easter 
Vacation, (April 28th) as we will be notified of families that have been 
accepted for CEF Tuition Assistance. Starting next week you can call 
Ana in the office to set up an appointment.  

Going Paperless 

In our desire to be good stewards of our resources, we are asking every 
family to go paperless by next school year. We would eventually like to 
send out this newsletter electronically. There are already many online         
resources to get information and forms, which we will be using more   
frequently in the future. 

Immaculate Conception School Website 
Mathletics 
Gradelink 

Accelerated Reader 
Email 

International Day 

In preparation for the 1st Annual Food Festival,   
“A Taste Around the World”, on May 4, 2014, IC 
School is hosting an International Day on March 
26th. This event will have representatives from 
various countries to teach our kids about other 
cultures.  Everyone is welcome to join us at the 
Parish Hall from 9am to 11:30am. 

Prayer Request 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of 

Sylvia Espinosa, grandmother of Charlie 

Gallardo and Paul Espinosa. 


